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October 20, 2020 t

Dr. Belle Wheelan

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
Commission on Colleges

1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, GA 30033

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

Please be informed that Lanier Technical College plans to begin offering a Cybersecurity
Fundamentals technical certificate of credit program at its Hall, Forsyth and Barrow campuses
beginning spring semester 2021.

The new program is a repackaging of existing curriculum: all five courses in this 18-semester
credit hour program are currently offered within the college’s Cybersecurity AAS degree
program. No additional faculty, instructional resources, or services will be required to deliver the
program.

Please respond with a letter indicating the Commission’s judgment regarding LTC offering this
program expansion.

Should you have any questions, please contact our Accreditation Liaison, Dr. Joanne Tolleson, at
jtolleson/@laniertech.edu or (678) 341-6640.

Sincerely,

. nay reren, U.S. L.
President
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cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson



